
 

April 7, 2004 
 
 

New Prefix for 20-Year FHA/VA Pools 
 
Beginning in April 2004, Freddie Mac will issue newly formed 20-year fixed-rate FHA/VA pools 
under the prefix F5. The first available pool number will be F50001. 
 
Please contact Investor Inquiry at 800-336-3672 or Investor_Inquiry@FreddieMac.com if you have 
any questions. 


